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Governor’s 
Annual Career 

Conference 
 

Along with the 
construction industry, the PMC participated at 
the Governor’s Annual Career Conference.  The 
Conference enables our industry to speak with 
high school counselors and teachers.  This has 
been one of the most successful conferences 
that we participate in throughout the years. 
 
At the PMC Booth – Associate Executive Diane 

Calmeyn and PMC Consultant Aggie Cole 


